Septesber 30, 1957

Ce Ce Curry,
915 N, Alameda St.
Carlsbad, New lexico

Dear Mr. Cﬂm’

This will acknowledge receipt of letter dated September 28, 1957,
regarding your well in Lot 14, Sec. 1-215-27E.

You will need to submit form C-102, stateing just what you intend
doing to well,

You asked about plugging program with pipe in hole. Will need 10

sack plug at bottom, another 10 sack plug at bottom of casing, mud betwesn
plugs. Also 5 sack plug at top with regulation Marker.

Yours very truly,
OIL CONSEVATION COMMISSION

Me Le wtmg’
Supervisor, District No. 2

MLA/ In
Encl.



